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JOIN Us!

March 13,
for our
Grandparents Club 1st CAl Grandparents Dqtes to KnOW
in the CAI Club meeting was a
EL Warrior Room at JAS& ELEMENTARY

success!

10 a.m.

March 13: Grandparents Club

: March 21: Spring Concerts

We loved hearing ' % . March22: Resurrection Parties
from our : '

Administrators about S MIDDLE SCHOOL & HIGH SCHOOL

all the great things o
happening at CAl! March 11: NHS Induction 6 p.m.
- Marchi2:HS/MS Choir Concert 6 p.m.

ALL
NO SCHOOL, March 29
Good Friday

~—q : March 25-29 Spring Break
Thank you to those of you who could make it to our (No school)

first Grandparents Club meeting and to those who’ve Have FUN with your grandchild
already signed up to serve. We’re thankful for each of
you! Mark your calendars for our next gatherings on

March 13, at 10 a.m. and May 8, at 9 a.m. Please

email Amy Koenig at akoenig@caschools.us if you
would like to participate.
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Love God, love people!

. . ‘IJ::-‘!'*
Our Kindness Club spreads
JOY at a local nursing

Our Elementary students
welcomed their Pastors on

Pastor Appreciation Day!
It was wonderful to
worship with them and
give them a glimpse into
our chapel services
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Dear Grandparents,

I trust this newsletter finds you in good health and joy. As the Development Director at Christian Academy of
Indiana, I am honored to extend our deepest gratitude for your steadfast support and generosity of your time and
resources. We are so excited about our Grandparents CLub.

Your commitment to our mission and vision of our school has made a significant impact on the lives of our
students, including your grandchildren. Your contributions have played a pivotal role in creating an environment
that fosters academic excellence and spiritual growth. Your dedication to helping us provide a Christ-centered
education has allowed us to uphold our commitment to nurturing the minds and hearts of the next generation
guiding them to grow in wisdom, stature and favor with God and men.

Your partnership in the transformative power of Christian education aligns seamlessly with our mission at CAl. Your
involvement and contributions have blessed our school and have also facilitated an atmosphere where students can
thrive academically while growing in their Christian faith.

The biblical wisdom found in Proverbs 22:6 resonates in the work we do: "Train up a child in the way he should go;
even when he is old, he will not depart from it." Your influence has helped shape not only the educational
experiences of your grandchildren but has contributed to the formation of individuals grounded in faith,
compassion, and love.

Beyond your financial support, your presence serves as a testament to the importance of our values and faith. Your
wisdom and service are sources of inspiration for our community, reinforcing the impact that a strong familial
foundation can have on the lives of our students.

As the Development Director, I want to express our heartfelt appreciation for your commitment to our mission. Your
investment of your time and resources extends into the hearts and minds of the students who benefit from your
generosity.

As we embark on future endeavors, we are confident that your support and prayers will guide us toward continued
success. May the Lord's blessings be abundant in your lives, and may your legacy of faith and generosity continue to
inspire those around you.

With sincere gratitude and warm regards,
Amy Koenig
akoenig@caschools.us

Click Here to Donate
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